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Attorney Provides Insight For Combatting Sexual Harassment in
the Hotel Industry

News

4.01.18 

In the Lodging Magazine article “Creating a Culture,” Andria Ryan is quoted on how hoteliers can

guard against and respond appropriately to sexual harassment reports.

Andria recommends employers “gather a committee and talk about what your policy should be, how

to direct and encourage employees to report problems, and then test it to make sure that it makes

sense and is easy to access and use.” She also recommended training employees and enforcing

consequences.

To read the full article, visit Lodging Magazine.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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